
March 8, 2011 Regular Meeting 

Regular Meeting of Garfield Town Board 
Tuesday, March 8, 2011 – 5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
The regular meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was called to 
order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, March 8, 
2011. Full board present. Meeting notice verified.  
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the February 8, 2011 meeting. Motion 
by Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, to approve minutes as read. 
Motion carried. Motion to approve February treasurer’s report by Hanson, 
seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for January, 2011 was re-read by 
Lori Prudlick due to a slight difference in the reconciliation report from last 
month. Motion to approve treasurer’s report and accept the correction in last 
month’s reconciliation report made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion 
carried. Treasurer then read the report for February, 2011, and motion was 
made by Hanson and seconded by Rindahl to accept the report. Motion 
carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report: Motion to approve reconciliation report made by 
Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Bills were presented for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, 
to approve payment of bills. 
 
Spring Recycling Round Up: April 30 will be the day our recycling center will 
have their spring round up. We will post signs. 
 
Township Position Form: Jackson County Zoning Dept. requested that the 
town board take a position on public hearings. Motion to support the position 
made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Roads: We received payment of $75.00 for our waste oil which was collected 
by Rock Oil Company. They paid us 30 cents per gallon. 
 
Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, for Don Brasda to put up the weight 
limit signs, in conjunction with the Jackson County limits and dates. Motion 
carried. 
 



Spring road projects will be decided soon. The Dairy Committee will be 
working with Lori and Eric Prudlick to sponsor the Jackson County June Dairy 
Breakfast on their farm. The township may be involved with site preparation 
for this event. Hanson made a motion to authorize Dickinsen to work with 
the Dairy Committee on this. Rindahl seconded and motion carried.  
 
WTA Meeting: Dickinsen, Hanson and Robertson will attend the meeting in 
Neillsville on Saturday, March 12th, at the American Legion Hall, beginning 
at 8 a.m. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 



 


